September 12, 2003

Dear Phat-san,

I would like to give you two small things as a present.
One is incense. I would like to ask you to offer it on the altar for the late
Phong-san. The other is a tie tack. I am glad if you like and use it.

If you have special tasks for Japan-Vietnam cooperation in the nuclear field,
please contact me through Mr. Iwakoshi in the future, so that I will do my
best in view of the importance of the matters for your country.

Please allow me more time to think over the matter of a JAIF Hanoi office. I

would also like to ask you to discuss this problem with Mr. Iwakoshi over
again.

Kazuhisa Mori



